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Students across all campuses celebrated the Festival of Light, Diwali, last month.
Cadbury College, with the help of Ausly Akedika (the new Student Liaison officer at Cadbury 
College), arranged an afternoon of free food and a chance for students to paint Diva and get a 
Henna tattoo on their hands.
Sandwell College hosted a Diwali party on 15 Nov. Students attended dressed in their traditional 
clothes. There were free samosas and spring rolls, including Indian sweets for all to try.

Student Diwali Celebrations

This year, for the first time, students at Cadbury College have had the chance to setup their own 
Student Union. Elections were held over the past week, with many students casting their votes 
for the candidate of their choice.
We would like to congratulate and introduce the new 
Cadbury College Student Union Executive Team:
Hossein Bardia Babajan........................................................President
Emmanuel Aninkan................................................................ Secretary
Chiedza Mhondiwa...............................Clubs & Societies Officer
Marie Cham......................................................Entertainment Officer
Chioma Ajunwa.......................................................Marketing Officer
Edgar Jadwyn Esposo.................................................Sports Officer
Libya Javed...................................................................Campus Officer
Ojo Nifemi Abigail............................................................. NUS Officer

Cadbury College’s New Student Union
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Charity Week

Student Union held events for Fundraising Week to raise money for Black Country Women’s 
Aid, British Heart Foundation and Acorns.
Central Campus saw Student Union and e-sports students set up consoles in the Atrium, 
charging students £1 per game. We also had students giving donations to have Henna tattoos 
done on their hands.
The Student Union also arranged for a charity raffle across all sites with a Christmas hamper for 
the winners at each campus. So far, over £300 has been raised.
The raffle winners were Daniel Rundle (Central Campus) and Adenike Okunade (Central Saint 
Michael’s).

Sandwell Family of Colleges 
Photography Competition 2025

Staff and students from all departments across all of our Colleges are 
invited to take part in the Sandwell Family of Colleges Photography 
Competition 2025.
12 winning images will be selected to be published in an official College 
Calendar and showcased in an exhibition in 2025.
The theme for the competition is ‘Capturing Our Colleges’. Your photo 
could be of one of our buildings or specialist facilities; members of staff 
in action; students learning a skill; or any other subject that inspires you 
and shows a glimpse into the daily activities across our provision.
Entries open on Wed 2 Dec and must be submitted by 5pm on Thu 12 
Dec.
For further information, contact michelle.king@sandwell.ac.uk.

Entry form:
Scan below or 

click here.

mailto:michelle.king%40sandwell.ac.uk?subject=
https://forms.office.com/e/mwEMYcTJJt
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mailto:lauren.woodhall%40sandwell.ac.uk?subject=
mailto:bhervinder.singh%40sandwell.ac.uk?subject=
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Foundation Learner’s Winter Fayre

Our Foundation Learners held an amazing Winter Fayre at Central Campus, selling food, gifts 
and Christmas decorations. It was great to see students and staff getting involved and buying 
items from the different stalls.
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http://linktr.ee/sandwellstudentwellbeing
http://togetherall.com

